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Padre Dam Municipal Water District to Host Career Workshop 
From Classroom to Career: Essentials for First-Time Job Seekers 

 
May 8, 2025 – Are you interested in landing a career in the water industry? Padre Dam Municipal Water 
District is hosting a career workshop at its Customer Service Center on Thursday, May 15 from 5:30 pm to 
7 pm.  
 
Those interested in a fulfilling career in public service are invited to hear from experts about jobs in the 
water industry, learn interview tips and tricks, and receive resume review. This event is open to the public- 
with an emphasis on entry-level professionals, career changes, and students. 
 
“From customer service and engineering to finance and park and recreation, there are incredible career 
opportunities in your own backyard,” said Kyle Swanson, Padre Dam CEO/General Manager. “Padre Dam 
offers a diverse range of jobs that offer competitive salaries, excellent benefits and the opportunity to 
make a difference in your community.”    
 
If you’re interested in attending this event, visit: www.padredam.org to sign up today.  
 
Check out our recruitment video to learn what it’s like to work at Padre Dam.  
 
Padre Dam provides water, sewer, recycled water and recreation services to more than 100,000 residents 
in East San Diego County including Santee, El Cajon, Lakeside, Flinn Springs, Harbison Canyon, Blossom 
Valley, Alpine, Dehesa, and Crest. The District is a public agency with policies and procedures directed by 
an elected five-member Board of Directors. Please visit http://www.padredam.org for more information or 
find us on Facebook, X, and Instagram. 
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